

OUR PEOPLE.

OUR STORIES.

Photo Friday – Moving the Maple

Last week we launched a project to transform the plaza between the M.I. King and Lucille Little Libraries. As part of the project our Grounds Team coordinated with the contractor and project manager to save as many of the plants in that area as possible. This effort included the relocation of a Japanese Maple by the Grounds Arboriculture team detailed below. Have a great Memorial Day weekend.













From left to right: Nick Williamson, Hannah Roberts, Dustin Hodges, and Jason Swartz with the successfully transplanted tree